
Buildings &Grounds Office
721 South 6th Street

Chambersburg, PA 17201

NOTICE

ASBESTOS MANAGEMENT

This is to make you aware that the Chambersburg Area School District has an Asbestos

Management Plan in place. This management plan can be reviewed at the Buildings and Grounds

Office located at 721 South 6

th

Street in Chambersburg and is on file in each School

Administrative Office.

During the past year, two asbestos inspections of the Chambersburg Area School District

buildings have been conducted.

During the next year, the asbestos inspections will be conducted during each six-month period.

At this time, there are no finalized plans for any asbestos abatement projects during the coming

year.

All future notifications regarding Asbestos Management will be posted on the School District

webpage under Facility Management/Buildings and Grounds.

If you have any questions concerning the Chambersburg Area School District’s Asbestos

Management Plan, please contact Mr. Matthew Varner, Director of Facilities at

717-261-3405.

_________________________________

Matthew Varner

Director of Facilities


